
Sunday, January 21, 2017 
TODAY’S SCRIPTURE:  

TODAY’S SCRIPTURE: Philippians 2:1-11 PG: 1827 

TODAY’S MESSAGE:  

“Body Building...Building Champions for Kingdom Re-

sults—No Pain No Gain” 

_______________________________________________  

Notes:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss a message? Want to hear the message again? Go to       

Sibleyfrc.org and click on “sermon” to watch the video.  

 Pray for God’s People 
 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten, 920-
889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783) Re-
member, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like 
included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Ethel Jurgens, and Geneva 
Wissink. 

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Larry Buysman, Minnie De Jong, Tracy 
Den Beste, Dutch Kruger, and Jack Hurd. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Jeff and Chel-
sea Lampen, Sayuri Kist-Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenCley, 
Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

Doug Loerts, brother of Ken Koerts, was admitted to the heart hospital last 
weekend with some minor heart issues. He was able to return home this 
past Friday. However, he will need to return to the hospital for further pro-
cedures at a later date. Please keep him and his family in your prayers. 
 

Michael Block Jr. had surgery Tuesday morning at the Sibley Hospital. 
Please continue to pray for healing for him. 
 

Please continue to lift the Schouten family up in prayer as they work 
though some heart wrenching circumstances. Pastor Luke's sister has found 
out that she has cancer. She will be having a radical hysterectomy in the 
days to come. Also, as you may have heard, Pastor Luke's daughter Hannah 
and her husband Juan were pregnant with a baby boy. Sadly, Hannah mis-
carried this past week. May God grant comfort, peace and healing to all 
affected. 

Thank You 
 

A sincere thank you to our Sibley First Reformed family for the outpouring 
of prayers, love, support, food, expressions of sympathy, kind words and 
memories, and memorials we have received since Brian’s passing and con-
tinue to receive. Thank you Pastor Luke, for coming to the hospital in the 
middle of the night to pray with us, comfort and support us, as well as the 
continued prayers, words of comfort and support. Thanks you to all those 
who assisted with the funeral — Pastor Luke, Ger, Dale, Mim, the work 
group in the kitchen, those who worked the sounds and video—the service 
was beautiful. We are so blessed to be part of a loving, caring and  
AWESOME church family. 
~~Jamiey, Elliot and Olivia Daiker 
~~Stan and Gert Gaalswyk and families 



Hi, _____&______, 
First Reformed Church has given you access to manage your family pro-
file online. 
To get started follow this link Manage My Family where you can create a 
password and login today. 
Once logged in, you will be able to view and edit your family and individ-
ual profiles. Be sure to bookmark this page for easy access to your family 
profile anytime. 
If you think this email is a mistake, or don't wish to receive any more in-
vitations, contact First Reformed Church at sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com. 

E-Directory Instructions 
 If you would like to view our church e-directory go to: 

www.servantkeeper.com/directory/sibleyfrc .  
Once there you will need to put the church password in. The 
password is SibleyFRC This is not an app. If you would like quick 
access to this page, simply bookmark it to your phone’s home 
screen or computer desktop.  

 After logging into the directory you will find a link toward the 
bottom of the page saying “Manage My Family Info”. This is 
where you would go to make changes to your account profile, 
such as address, phone numbers, email address and even up-
date your picture. In order to access the “Manage My Family 
Info” page you will need to receive an invitation from no-
reply@servantpc.com in your email account. This email will be  
sent though the church office and not from servant keeper. If 
you would like to be able to access your family information 
please let the office know and we will get an invitation sent to 
you.  Once you get your invitation, follow the link in the email 
to create your own username and password. This username 
and password is for your use only. It will be the information you 
will need to access the Member Portal. Here is an example of 
what the email will look like: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If at any time you have any questions about how  
this all works, please feel free to ask the office. 

First Reformed Church  

Presents: 

“This Is God” 
Easter Cantata 

Sunday  
April 1, 2018  

at 10:00 am 

As we prepare our Easter Cantata, the choir 
would like to invite anyone in the congrega-
tion who is interested in singing to join us. It 
does not matter if you have never joined us 
before. This is also not a long term commit-
ment. Practice will begin in February, so stay 
tuned for more detailed practice information. 

We are looking forward to a great turn out 
with many voices!!! 

https://servantkeeper.com/member-portal/sibleyfrc/create-password/DpjeWpNkXnaLS3xCtlGIZKBLyMWCpPmTVfFHcOBGWvU
mailto:sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com

